

CCC Consultations <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

Local PLan Consultation

1 message

Dear 10 January 2023 at 13:55 Reply-To: Dear

To: "consultations@canterbury.gov.uk" <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

Dear Sir/Madam,

I have several points that I wish to make.

- 1. It would be better if decisions about the future of Canterbury were to be made by those councillors who actually live in the City.
- 2. We can do without traffic solutions that work in a big city, not one like Canterbury, with a medieval street plan.(If you want to cut down pollution, start with the taxis outside Boots with their engines running on a cold day.)
- 3. New estates all around the city do nothing to provide affordable housing. And what about the increased traffic with two/three cars for every house? Not much garden to provide water run off. And do we really need all the student accommodation being built here there and everywhere?
- 4. Where is the plan to look after a city which has suffered years of so-called planning which saw the demise of so many ancient buildings?
- 5. Building on green belt only means that the developers gain anything especially when they offer bribes such as a hospital building, a primary school, a rugby/football ground. They build houses which only the well-off can afford.

It is about time that our Council which is supposed to represent the citizens of Canterbury looked to do this.

Council tax payer and in inhabitant of Canterbury since 1940